
NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040, St. John's, Newfoundland and Labrador, Canada, AlA 5B2

E-mail:

2019-03-13

Robert R. Beaudoin

Retired Senior Engineer

Dear Mr. Beaudoin:

Re: Rate Mitigation Options and Impacts Reference - Request for Standing

The Board has reviewed your request for standing in this review and believes that your intended
participation can be accommodated without standing.

Your request for standing indicates that you intend to file a report but that you will not appear
throughout the hearing, make a presentation, question presenters or file a submission. The
described participation would not require standing since you can file a report and make a
presentation in the absence of standing. Further the Board is not satisfied that you have a
material interest in the matter that would otherwise not be represented; for example it is not clear
that you are a ratepayer in the Province.

The Board appreciates your interest in this review and looks forward to receiving your input.
You may contact the Board Secretary for assistance in this regard.

Sincerely,

/Cheryl Blundon
^ Board Secretary

Cheryl Blundon. Director of Corporate Services and Board Secretary
Tel: 709-726-8600 / Website: www.pub.nl.ca / E-mail: cblundon@pub.nl.ca




